
 

Expression Of Gratitude Towards Great Initiative in the 
“Skill India Mission” 

 
Date: 18/05/17 
Dear Members of our Constituent Associations, 
 
Federation of Industries Association met our Hon’ble Administrator Sh. 
Prafulbhai Patel, to express their heartiest thanks and gratitude towards the 
initiation of “Textile Engineering” and “Plastic Engineering” courses at 
Dadra & Nagar Haveli and Daman This step will truly cultivate the quality of 
manpower in our territory and also provide employment opportunities to 
many others and also will cater the needs of textile and plastic industries of 
both UT. In fact, Associations were demanding these courses for last many 
years.  
 
Federation has assured that industries will fully co-operate with the 
Administration and extend a hand of help as and when required.  
 
We truly believe that under the effective leadership of present Hon'ble 
Administrator, there will be many more such which will make manufacturing 
in DNH at really very ease.  
 
Regards, 
Atul Shah  
General Secretary 
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